
Lord  Provost  running  two
marathons this year

The Lord Provost is in training for two marathons this year,
first the Virgin Money London Marathon in April and secondly
the Edinburgh Marathon in May.

He is raising funds for his charity, the OneCity Trust and
also for St John and the City which aims to raise funds for
defibrillators to be installed across the capital.

The  Edinburgh  Reporter  was  invited  along  to  see  how  his
training is coming along as he has upped his running to 50k
per week.

 

The Lord Provost is training for two marathons from Phyllis
Stephen on Vimeo.

You can support the Lord Provost’s fundraising here.
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